
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF MEDLEY, FLORIDA 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Meeting between the Town of 

Medley and the Dade County Police Benevolent Association previously scheduled 

for Wednesday, September 13, 2017 at 10:00 am has been CANCELLED due to 

Hurricane Irma’s impact.  

 

 

 

HERLINA TABOADA, TOWN CLERK 


